

Minutes: Meeting 18

Status Updates:

Brian – Working with Dr. Santora to come up with revised power needs. Will get quotes from various suppliers on 10A, 20A, and 40A supplies. Also worked with Evan to begin writing pseudo-code.

Gavin – Renshaw encoder only one vacuum-rated. It uses a BiSS interface. Gavin will provide an update on how to communicate using this interface.

Evan – Working with Philip to figure out what our interface between controllers will look like.

Philip – As above.

General Updates:

Snapshot next Tuesday (3/8)

Log books, portfolio, and wiki page update due by COB Tuesday (3/8)

Expo Registration needs to be completed by Monday (3/7)